
Nurse-Family Partnership (NFP) Resource for Provider Enrollment  

NFP providers who are certified by the National Service Office (NSO) may enroll with the Alabama Medicaid 

Agency (Medicaid) as a NFP provider. To help with any confusion, the Agency is providing these tips. 

The application can be completed in the electronic enrollment application portal: 

https://medicaidhcp.alabamaservices.org/providerenrollment/Home/ProviderEnrollment/tabid/477/Default.aspx. 

Select Enrollment Application to initiate the application. 

Once in the portal click, “continue” and the following screen will appear. 

Select “Facility” for Enrollment Type, and then select “Case Manager (Targeted) – State Agencies 

Only” for Provider Type from the dropdown menu. 

In the following screen, select “Nurse-Family Partnership” from the dropdown under Specialty. 

Taxonomy Code will automatically populate, and select Save to continue the application. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please contact the Provider Enrollment line with questions at 1-888-223-3630 (Toll-Free), Monday through 

Friday from 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. Central Standard Time. 

https://medicaidhcp.alabamaservices.org/providerenrollment/Home/ProviderEnrollment/tabid/477/Default.aspx

